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Want to get involved in politics, now?  

A supreme court recount battle is looming. There's a special election in the  94th assembly
district coming up next month. A recall election is somewhere on  the horizon. Perfect timing for
some activist training. Which is coming to the  La Crosse RAdisson tomorrow, courtesy of the
group, American Majority  

Matt Batzel is state director for the group.  He says the training is for  people to be more
effective in their activism.   American Majority's a  conservative group,  but Batzel insists he
welcomes all-comers to the training.  Registration begins Saturday at 2:30. 
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